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Messages from Mrs Nott Spotlight on reading

Class % Class Star

55% Reception Zayaan

56% 1M Salwa

76% 2P

70% 2D Abdul

82% 3A Safwan

77% 3G

80% 4P Laila

100% 4N Jakirul

70% 5R Salsabil

86% 5H Mohamed

57% 6J Sina

89% 6A Omar

61% Hub Bayanne

What an amazing reading week we have 
had!  It has been wonderful to see so many 
children reading at home and talking about 
their reading in school.  Once again, thank 
you parents.  You have done a fantastic job in 
supporting us.  Reading at home will have a 
big impact on your child's success in school.

We have lots of winning classes who have 
over 75% of children reading 4 times or more 

in a week.
Every class who has achieved this gets £100 
to spend on books for their class library!
Congratulations!

What's on?
29.01.24 Rocksteady music show

31.01.24 E-safety theatre play

02.02.24 Y3 Maths workshop

02.02.24 'How to read' 
workshop Rec

02.02.24 Safer internet day

07.02.24 Y5 performance

08.02.24 KS1 Chinese 
New Year workshop

08.02.24 Djembe club performance

09.02.24 KS2 Chinese New Year
workshop

09.02.24 Chinese New Year meal

12.02.24 End of term

Exciting events taking place in school next week!
Rocksteady Concert and Music School
Rocksteady are coming to perform a rock concert 
on Monday morning! They will also share 
information with the children about how they can 
sign up for electric drumming, keyboard and 
drumming lessons. Lessons will be in school every 
Friday afternoon. Check out the information on 

the website if you think your child may be 
interested.
https ://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/info-for-parents/

Blast Off! ESafety theatre show.
Saltmine theatre group are coming to perform a 
theatre show and follow up workshops with pupils 
on how to keep safe on the internet.
Number Day
Friday is national number day, and we are using 
this to focus on TT Rockstars. Children can come to 
school dressed as a ROCKSTAR for the day.  Adults 
can too! Be creative and have fun!

https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/info-for-parents/


Attendance

Curriculum

School of Sanctuary

The Inclusion Hub have been 
exploring collage in art learning 
about positive and negative 
spaces.

Year 2 have been exploring 
algorithms with the 
Beebots.

6A used multimeters to 
test the voltage of a 
variety of batteries.

Our whole school attendance is  91.5%

Congratulations to 5H and 2D for exceeding 
our whole school attendance target Keep 
up the good work !

Well done to the Inclusion Hub and 6J for 
reaching our whole school target.

Children are working towards their Bronze, 
Silver and Gold 100%  Attendance Awards 
this term,  Well done to all those children 
who achieved a Bronze award last term !

A reminder, if your child is absent from 
school for any reason you must call before 
09:30am to let us know. If you will be 
arriving late to school or late to collect your 
child you must also let us know so that we 
can update the registers.

Year 5 maths parent 
workshop on angles.

Year 4 have been learning about 
the molecules in a solid, liquid 
and a gas.
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